Have you been heard? Our congregation has a once-in-five-year opportunity to
participate in the 2025 CRC denominational survey. This survey helps denominational
leadership understand the concerns and needs of local congregations like ours. It is
crucial that as many people from our congregation as possible participate. Please visit
crcna.org/survey to answer the survey questions by March 31.



